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NAVAL AVIATION CADET SELECTION BOARD

1210 BRYANT BUILDING

QR5/ Plo-l/ JHG smlw 11TH AND GRAND AVENUE

KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI

April 16, 1943.

Doctor F, C, Allen,

Director of Physical Education,
Kansas University,

lLawrence, Kansas,

Dear Doctor Allen:

As a result of my recent inspection trip to the
University of Kansas, I would like to make the following recom-
mendation regarding the Naval Aviation Cadet physical fitness

program,

It is highly desirable that a regular member of your
physical education department conduct the physical fitness classes

as prescribed by the Navy, It is hoped that immediate steps will
be taken to provide a gqualified man for this assigmment., It is

felt that student help, as has been used in the past, is not capable
or experienced enough to properly handle the job,

Trusting that we may have your cooperation in the matter,
I remain,

Very truly yours,
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/ J. H. GARDNER,
/Lientenant, A-V(S), USNR.
Athletic Director,




